Men’s Club

Passover is upon us and I would like
to take this opportunity on behalf of
myself and the Men’s Club Board to
wish you and your families a happy
and healthy Pesach and, if possible, a
calorie free Matzoh week.

Attention all Members and Potential Members, the
Men’s club 1s looking for you. My goal, as Men’s Club
President for this year, is to get all of you Potential
Members to take that Potential away from your name.
Join the Fastest growing Men’s Club in the atea.
Membership forms are all around the Synagogue. We
cannot wait for you to join our Journey.

Sunday April 15, come join us for a Men’s Club
Breakfast with Guest Speaker, Gayle Stevens. Gayle
will be speaking about benefits for veterans of ALL
wats. I bet you don’t know about all the things you
are entitled to.

Attention Men’s Club Members and Potential
Members:

Are you a Non-Caregiver of a Dementia or
Alzheimer patient? Are you a sibling, parent,
child or grandchild? Do you want to talk about it
with others just like you? The Men’s Club is
starting a Support Group just for YOU! PLEASE
call Chatlie Deutch at (561) 371-1254 or e-mail at
charlesd@cheneybrothers.com to show your
interest. We want to start this group as soon as
possible and need to know how much cake and
coffee to have on hand. Seriously, THIS IS NO
JOKE. There are so many support groups for
caregivers, but not for the rest of the family and
friends. We want to help. Bonnie Greenberg has
agreed to volunteer for this important group.
PLEASE call as soon as possible to let us know
your interest. We will host this support group on
a weeknight, so as not to interfere with family
commitments. We are thinking about Wednesday
evenings starting once a month. This way, the
younger generation that drops off Religious
school children will be able to attend.

These are just a few of the Men’s Club
happenings. I did not want to give the full
calendar, as the support group is SO important

that I did not want to give too much information
to take away from its importance.

Below is 2 membership form. We are hoping you
will show your support so we can have many
more functions for ALL to enjoy.

Have a fantastic April and, as always:

Please remember that as with Judaism, the Men’s
Club of Temple Torah is a journey and NOT a
destination. Please join us for the ride of your life.

Chatlie Deutch
Men’s Club President

Everlasting friendships are formed, and what a great
place to begin your new and exciting journey.

Chatlie Deutch, Men’s Club President

(561) 371-1254

Gary Dalin, Men’s Club Executive Vice President

Please complete the form below and submit with your
your check for $306, as soon as possible. Thank you.

Men’s Club 2012 Registration Form

Name:

Address:

Telephone Number:

Email:




